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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Cherokee County Clerk’s Office participating in eCertification 
 

 

April 19, 2021: Canton, GA: Cherokee County Court Clerk, Patty Baker, has announced that her office 

has partnered with the Georgia Superior Court Clerk’s Cooperative Authority (GSCCCA) to provide 

digital versions of certified documents for the following courts: 

Cherokee County Superior Court (Criminal, Civil and Real Estate Documents) 

Cherokee County State Court (Criminal and Civil Documents) 

Cherokee County Magistrate Court (Criminal and Civil Documents) 

The eCertification Portal, https://ecert.gsccca.org/, allows registered users to make online requests for 

documents held by the Clerk’s Office. Upon approval, the certified document(s) will be provided with an 

“Electronic Document Certification” which includes the Certification Date, Court Case Number and a 

unique Authentication Code which will appear on each ‘certified’ page ordered. This certification will 

also contain the Official Seal of the Clerk and a QR Code with instructions for authenticating the 

certification. 

 

Clerk Patty Baker notes that “this additional service affords people yet another method to acquire certified 

copies of court documents”.  

 

This new service went live on April 1, 2022, and assists the registered users with searching for documents 

through the Clerk’s Office Case Search - https://www.cherokeecourtclerk.com/case-search. “We feel that 

the enhanced capability of requesting certified copies online will greatly benefit our customers and further 

improve safety and convenience” Clerk Baker continues.  

 

Certified copies also can still be requested in person at the Clerk’s Office.  
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For more information, please visit us at https://www.cherokeecourtclerk.com.  
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